

Tên:

Lớp: S6...

Ngày giao bài: Thứ, ngày/.....

Ngày nộp bài: Thứ, ngày/.....



Ngữ pháp:

Độc:

Mini Test:

GLOBAL ENGLISH 6

UNIT 3&4 – GRAMMAR REVISION

A. EXTRA VOCABULARY

No.	New words	Meanings	No.	New words	Meanings
1	college (n)	trường cao đẳng, đại học	4	decide (v)	quyết định
2	ballroom dancing (n)	khiêu vũ cặp, khiêu vũ cổ điển	5	fantastic (adj)	tuyệt vời, cực kỳ hay
3	partner (n)	bạn nhảy, người cùng làm việc			

***Note:** *n = noun: danh từ; adj = adjective: tính từ; v = verb: động từ.*

***Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chính phát âm theo từ điển và chép mỗi từ 1 dòng vào vở ghi.**

B. HOMEWORK

GRAMMAR

I. Circle the correct answers.

0. Sarah doesn't usually _____ breakfast because she's always late for school.

- A. eats B. eating C. eat D. to eat

1. How often _____ your parents visit your grandparents?

- A. do B. are C. is D. does

2. Look at that man! He's carrying a lot of boxes; he _____ move into the new house next door.

- A. will B. is going to C. be going to D. will be

3. Don't worry about the test; I'm sure you _____ great!

- A. are going to do B. will do C. doing D. will doing

4. My sister, _____ lives in London, is coming home next week.

- A. who B. whose C. which D. whom

5. That's the house _____ windows are always decorated with flowers.

- A. who B. which C. that D. whose

II. Put the verbs into the correct PRESENT SIMPLE forms.

0. Julia doesn't drink (not / drink) tea very often.

1. What time _____ (the banks / close) here?

2. I have a car, but I _____ (not / use) it much.

3. Where _____ (Maria / come) from? Is she Spanish?

4. "What _____ (you / do)?" — "I'm an electrician."

5. Look at this sentence. What _____ (this word / mean)?

6. David isn't very fit. He _____ (not / do) any sport.
7. It _____ (take) me an hour to get to work in the morning. How long _____ (it / take) you?

III. Read the situations and complete the sentences using the correct WILL ('LL) or BE GOING TO form of the verbs given.

0. You want some coffee. You go to the kitchen to make some.
You say (to your friend): **I'm going to make** some coffee. Would you like some? (make)
1. You're speaking to a friend and arranging to meet. You suggest a time and place.
You say: _____ you at 10.30 in the hotel lobby, OK? (see)
2. You have decided to sell your car. You tell a friend of yours.
You say: I don't need my car anymore. _____ it. (sell)
3. Your friend is worried because she has lost her driving licence.
You say: Don't worry. I'm sure _____ it. (find)
4. You have an old camera that is broken. You have decided to throw it away. You tell your friend.
You say: This camera is broken. _____ it away. (throw)
5. Your friend loves and collects old cameras. He doesn't want you to throw it away.
He says: Don't throw it away! _____ it. (have)
6. Joe has to go to the airport tomorrow. He doesn't know how to get there. Amy offers to take him.
Amy says: Don't worry about getting to the airport, Joe. _____ you. (take)
7. Later that day, Paul offers to take Joe to the airport. Joe tells him that it's not necessary.
Joe says: Thanks, Paul, but _____ me. (take)

IV. Rewrite the sentences using a relative clause. Use the second sentence to make a relative clause.

0. The book is interesting. I bought it yesterday. (defining)
→ **The book which I bought yesterday is interesting.**
1. The woman is very kind. She works in our office. (defining)
→ _____.
2. That's the boy. His father is a famous singer. (defining)
→ _____.
3. My father is a doctor. He works at the city hospital. (non-defining)
→ _____.
4. Paris is a beautiful city. It is famous for the Eiffel Tower. (non-defining)
→ _____.
5. Sarah is my best friend. Her brother lives in Canada. (non-defining)
→ _____.

Lưu ý:

1. Khi làm bài tập có từ mới, các con phải tra từ điển. Sau khi tra từ điển, các con chép mỗi từ mới **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ.
2. Các con gạch chân các từ khoá chính trong bài.

Look at the title “Joining a Ballroom Dancing Club”. What do you think the text is about?

- A. A girl learning to play an instrument.
- B. A girl joining a dance club at college.
- C. A teacher who teaches ballet.
- D. A couple winning a competition.

Before you read, look at these statements. Do you agree (✓) or disagree (X)?

1. Dancing is only for professional dancers.
2. Joining a club is a good way to make friends.
3. Competitions are stressful and not fun.
4. Learning new things can be scary at first.
5. Ballroom dancing looks boring.

PART 3

QUESTIONS 14–18

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Joining a ballroom dancing club

By Pippa Cartwright

When I started college, I wanted to find a club to join. One of the first ones I looked at was ballroom dancing – a type of dance you do with a partner. The people there seemed to be having a great time, and it didn’t cost much, so I decided to join.

The first week I went, I was really worried because the teacher told us that there were nineteen different dances we had to learn. But it’s been fine. When there’s a new thing to learn, he shows it to us lots of times and makes sure we’re all good at it before we do the next thing.

When I joined, I didn’t know any of the other people in the club because we all study different subjects. But it’s been a great way to meet people, and I’ve made some of my best friends in the club.

One of the reasons we learn the dances is to enter competitions. I couldn’t wait to do my first one. Before we started, I was a bit worried. But during the competition, my partner and I remembered everything about our dances. We were great. We didn’t win any prizes, but it didn’t matter – we loved it!

Joining the ballroom dancing club has been fantastic. In the past, I always did the same sports and activities, year after year, but ballroom dancing has taught me there’s nothing scary about doing something you’ve never tried before. I still do lots of sports, but now I can add ballroom dancing to my list of hobbies.

- 14** Why did Pippa join the dance club?
- A** She thought it looked fun.
 - B** She didn't have to pay for it.
 - C** She didn't like any of the other clubs.
- 15** What does Pippa say about the dance teacher?
- A** He teaches them a new dance every week.
 - B** He often tells new members how good they are.
 - C** He repeats new things until everyone can do them
- 16** What does Pippa say about the other club members?
- A** She has become close to some of them.
 - B** She is on the same course as some of them.
 - C** She was friends with some of them before joining.
- 17** How did Pippa feel about her first dance competition?
- A** happy to win first prize
 - B** upset that she forgot the dances
 - C** excited to take part
- 18** In the final paragraph, Pippa says
- A** ballroom dancing is her favourite hobby.
 - B** she's learned not to be afraid to do new things.
 - C** she isn't sure which activity to try next.